
PROVIDER ALERT
Canceled November Provider Council Meeting

October 26, 2022

Target Audience: All Behavioral Health Providers

The November Provider Council Meeting, originally scheduled for Friday, November 11th

has been canceled due to the Veteran’s Day state holiday.

We will resume with the December Provider Council meeting on Friday, December 9th.

If you had questions for the November Provider Council Meeting, please send them to
marylandproviderrelations@optum.com and we will respond by email.

A meeting invite for the December 9 th meeting will be posted on
https://maryland.optum.com and shared via provider alert at the start of December.

If you have questions about the information contained in this alert, please contact
Optum Maryland customer service at 1-800-888-1965.

Thank you,

Optum Maryland Team
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